
Kathleen A. Odom 

26355 S. Woodlawn Avenue 

Crete, IL 60417 

February 4, 2020 

Sirlena Thomas 

Department of Human Resources 

It is with mixed emotions that I submit my letter of retirement from Harvey School District 152. I have 

been a part of this district for 40 plus years as a teacher and a technology team member. I will never 

forget the relationships and friendships that have been built during my tenure with District 152. In my 

retirement, I am looking forward to traveling, serving my church, playing golf and spending time with 

family and friends. 

My last day of employment in District 152 will be April 30, 2020. I look forward to meeting with you soon 

to discuss the transition of my responsibilities. I will provide a document outlining my current 

responsibilities as well as key completion dates. 

I wish my District 152 family and the entire Harvey community much success and growth in the coming 

years. 

Sincerely, 

v_sol-ku_p-v, a. 

Kathleen A. Odom 

Technology Specialist 

cc: John Thomas, Dana Nichols, Oscar Herrera, Nicole Wright 
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